
Minutes for the Lake Forest Community Association 
Board Meeting 

September 14, 2006 
  

Bev called the meeting to order at 7:38 p.m. 
  
Board Members present:  Bev Franklin, Evelyn Hempstead, Steve Gilbert, Harry 
Hopkins, Wes Cox, Gloria Flick and Bill Ethington.  Absent was Dave Wilson. 
Evelyn had changes to the August meeting minutes and Jim will send out revised draft 
August minutes for approval by the Board. 
  
Steve and Bev prepared a letter to send to homeowners who live near 
the head of community owned paths to inform them that the Board will 
be removing overgrown bushes along the paths which are growing on 
community property. 
  
Wes received the liability insurance bill and the premium is only $1 
more than last year.  
  
Harry mailed the announcement cards to the community announcing 
the upcoming Community Day and Yard Sale events.  
  
Harry provided an ARC report of the month’s activity.  
  
Gloria will handle the advertising of the community yard sale by 
placing an announcement on Craig’s list, and placing signs in the area. 
  
Steve is collecting topics for the next Community newsletter.  He will 
include results from this weekend’s Community Day, a summary of the 
June ’06 General Meeting, as well as announcing the water line 
insurance provided by Dominion Power, among other topics.  
  
We had a general planning discussion for this Sunday’s Community 
Day.  
  
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. Next meeting is Thursday, October 12. 
	


